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West Bergholt “Litter Warriors”

Following Colchester Borough Council’s recently launched volunteer
litter picking scheme, our village now has its own branch.
Please come and join us once a month — it is only for one hour and can
make such a difference. It takes place on the first Saturday of each month.

The next date will be:-

Saturday 5" March 2016.

We meet at the Orpen Hall at 10am.
Let’s all go litter picking!!!

All equipment will be provided and an award scheme for junior volunteers
Is available!!
West Bergholt is a beautiful village. Let us keep it that way.

If you have noticed a “grot spot” that needs tidying please let us know on
the “Grot Spot” hotline below.

Laura and Rachel Walkingshaw - Tel: 01206 240772

For any further information call this number or email - westbergholtpc@googlemail.com




